
 
                        PARKWAY WEST MIDDLE SCHOOL WEEKLY BULLETIN 

Week of 5/8 – 5/12                                                                                                                                  May 11, 2017 

Information for Students 

Date Day Time Events Where 

Mon 5/8  A - Day 3:20 - 4:20 Alliance Club  Rm. 3411 

  3:20 - 4:20 6th Grade Homework Center - You MUST sign 

up in the cafeteria before 7th hour. If you have any 

questions, please see Mrs. Hyatt or Mrs. Moelm   

Rm. 3322 

  3:20 - 4:20 7th Grade Homework Center - You Must sign up 

in the cafeteria to attend. (Mrs. Sapp)  
Rm. 3219 

  3:20 - 4:20 Treble Choir  Rm. 2604 

  3:20 - 4:20 Track (All Grades)   

     

Tues 5/9 

 

B - Day    

     

Wed 5/10 A - Day  3:20 - 4:20 6th Grade Homework Center - You MUST 

sign up in the cafeteria before 7th hour. If you have 

any questions, please see Mrs. Hyatt or Mrs. Moelm 

Rm. 3322 

  3:20 - 4:20 7th Grade Homework Center - You Must sign 

up in the cafeteria to attend. (Mrs. Sapp)  
Rm. 3219 

  3:20 - 4:20 Step Team Rm. 3617 

  3:20 - 4:20 8th Grade Homework Center  Rm. 3503 

  3:20 - 4:20 Intramural Softball (All Grades)   

  3:20 - 4:20 Board Game Club  

  3:20 - 4:20 Track (All Grades)   

  3:20 - 4:20 Newspaper Club   

     

Thurs 5/11 B - Day  3:20 - 4:20 6th Grade Homework Center - You MUST 

sign up in the cafeteria before 7th hour. If you have 

any questions, please see Mrs. Hyatt or Mrs. Moelm 

Rm. 3322 

  3:20 - 4:20 7th Grade Homework Center - You Must sign 

up in the cafeteria to attend. (Mrs. Sapp)  
Rm. 3219 

  3:20 - 4:20 Math Club (6th Grade only) Rm. 3624 

  3:20 - 4:20 Step Team  Rm. 3617 

  3:20 - 4:20 Doctor Who Club Rm. 3113 

  3:20 - 4:20 8th Grade Homework Center  Rm. 3503 

  3:20 - 4:20 Fuel up to Play 60 Canceled Rm. 3112 

  3:20 - 4:20 ASL Club  Rm. 3400 

  3:20 - 4:20 Track (All Grades)   

     

Fri 5/12  A –Day     
 

Student Info 

 

* Congratulations to the West Middle Readers who completed the Reader's Program this year! These students will 

receive a t-shirt and a certificate: Kayla Adams, Rachel Bhagat, Gail Crane, Bhavana Gundeti, Irene Ko, Richa 

Kulkarni, Tanvi Kulkarni, Linh Luong, Maddie Mertz, Libby Moore, Kaylee Ryan, Bhushan Sreekrishnavilas, Sarah Sun, 

and Karen Trevor-Roberts. Amazing! Way to go! 

 

* The West Middle Book Battle Team took away the prize for best t-shirts in the St. Louis Area-Wide Book Battle 

on May 4 at Pattonville. Congratulations to our amazing Book Battlers: Rishita Nannapaneni, Karl Oswald, Sarah 

Sun, Aliana Sawall, Richa Kulkarni, Bhavana Gundeti, Tanvi Kulkarni, Bhushan Sreekrisnavilas, and Irene Ko! 
 

 



* Congratulations to the West Middle April Students of the Month! 

Adit Singla, Jake Braymiller, Abby Caudill, Vince Dace, Katie Ferbet, Martin Franciscus, Josh Gansen, Lana Hughes, 

Jailyn Jones, Tyler Kinzy, Haley Moore, Megan Murphy, Kyle Norman, Maiah Saunders, Ashraf Shahata, Mallory Stirrat, 

Tiffany Ung, Cooper Walkoff, Justin Wan, CeCe Watts, Dorothy Wunderlich, Kate Yates, and Jenny Zhang,  

 

* Animal Advocates had their last meeting May 1st and will no longer meet this year. We will resume next year. Thank 

you everyone who made donations this year! We couldn't have done the work without your support!  

 ~Animal Advocates 

 

* All transactions in the School Store must to be made with cash.    

 

* Tuesday, May 5 - Friday, May 12 6th & 7th Grade MAP Testing  

 

* Friday, May 12 Orchestra/Brand Branson Trip 

 

* The 3rd Annual Staff vs Student Matball/kickball games will be on May 22nd this year. 
 

* Attention all track and field members......Permission slips are due to a sponsor by Thursday, May 11th 
 

* If you are interested in boys or girls basketball summer camps, please pick up a registration form in the front office or 

see Mrs. Boedeker. 
 

* Attention 7th Graders please make sure you turn in your Sports Fusion permission slip form to the school store by 

May 5th with 20.00 to pay for your trip. 
 

* Attention 8th grade students:  In order to conserve trees, an email was sent to all families on Sunday, April 23rd at 

6:00 p.m. regarding Six Flags (Friday, May 19) and the Celebration Ceremony (Tuesday, May 23). 

Please ask your parent/guardian to obtain this info 
 

 

 

 


